
Bulletin #4:  Reconnaissance / Jemba Notes Update 

   
 
 
 
Due to the reduced entry count and the cost associated with producing the P-Sport 
Jemba notes for CUP Iron Mule 2025 Rally, the event organizers have made the difficult 
decision to not offer Jemba Notes for the 2025 event.   
 
Section 7, of the Supplemental Regulations are modified to read as follows 
 

7 Reconnaissance (Recce)  
The organizer will NOT provide stage notes. During the reconnaissance, each team will 
make their own notes. It is strongly recommended teams participate in recce. 
 
This decision does not affect the current open recce format or schedule of CUP Iron 
Mule Rally.  Teams will have full opportunity to recce the 2025 stages during the current 
recce schedule. 
 
The CUP Iron Mule team apologizes for this change. 
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